Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: radio comms
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to the contract below.

https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/e0461b51-1b29-49aa-b7de-f294aa7b7417

The details we require are:

What are the contractual performance KPI's for this contract?

Answer:

SLA for the support services.

Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of the contract to the current date

£173,773.03 including support to 30/05/2025

Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either extended or renewed?

A new procurement process is underway 

Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?

Andrew Shilliam, Director of Corporate Services

Contract is Martin Halse, Resilience Manager - Martin.Halse@leicester.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

